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In other news

e Don't get stressed if you get a second overpayment letter from MAC National Government Services, even if
you've already sent in the payment.

NGS's "Overpayment Recovery Unit has experienced an increase in inventory due to an unusual number of overpayment
requests," the MAC says in a message on its website. "This has created a situation in which refunded payments are not
posted to the provider's account prior to the second overpayment request letter being issued or the offset being
instituted."

NGS is working its way through the backlog and will "return any funds and interest we may have offset as a result of this
situation," the MAC pledges.
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